Shellfish Conservation Committee June 4, 2018 Bristol Town Hall

Committee Members present: Scott Burke, Steve Lackovic, Ronald Poland, Steve Termine

The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm.

Appointments.

Reviewed two applications submitted for a position on the Shellfish Committee. Committee members felt the applicants did not serve in the town's best interest. After a brief discussion, a motion made by Lackovic and seconded by Termine to reject the applications was agreed on unanimously.

On a motion made by Poland, seconded by Burke it was unanimously agreed to have Lackovic serve as committee chair.

On a motion made by Lackovic, seconded by Burke it was unanimously agreed to have Poland serve as committee vice chair.

Conservation.

Continuing discussion on conservation controls. The committee will not provide conservation efforts this year as there are opportunities for time to be earned with the Pemaquid River Watershed Plan and DMR surveys.

Adjournment at 7:30pm. The next meeting will be tentatively held in September.

Respectfully submitted, Rachel Bizarro